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Kahnawake Fire Brigade lowers 
rating of Fire Risk 

 
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 29, Ohiarí:ha/June 2020) The Kahnawà:ke 
Fire Brigade (KFB) wishes to advise the community that the 
rating of Fire Risk has been lowered due to the rain in the 
past few days. 
 
The risk has been lowered to ‘Moderate’ in Kahnawà:ke and 
‘Low’ in Tioweró:ton. An ‘Extreme Risk’ warning had been in 
effect since June 17th. 
 
The KFB would like to urge community members to remain 
cautious at all times, regardless of the level of Risk. 
 
Thanks for your assistance and cooperation in this matter. 
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